
PUBLIC WORKS COMMITTEE

28th Novembery 1984.

Green
Island
Car
Park,

The Committee noted a letter, dated 14hh November, 
1984, from , States Land and Property Officer,
regarding Green Island Car Park which the public of the 
Island leased from the Tenants of the Fief de Crapedoit 
for the nominal sum of  year.  asked whether 
the Committee wished  to write to 
Chief Tenant, seeking a new agreement for 
years, or whether in the circumstances, negotiations 
should be entered into for the acquisition cf the freehold 
of the land on which the car park stood.
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The Committee, after consideration, decided that the 
arrangements in respect of Green Island Car Park should 
continue on the present basis.

Greffiier of the States.
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